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I strongly oppose SB 210.  At this moment, Oregon is one of the leaders in our 

country for enabling voting access. Removing this method and forcing in-person 

voting will disproportionately impact those with the least resources or ability represent 

themselves, including folks who are disabled, or who can't afford to take the time off 

of work.  These are precisely the folks who's voices are most critical to be heard. 


